
From: Jacqueline Aas <jacqueline.aas@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, July 23, 2022 1:09 PM

To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: Stop shingle hill

2020: tied the hottest year on record

2021: 67 million tons of pollution emitted into US atmosphere

2022: monarch butterfly joins list of 1,300 endangered species in United States

We cannot destroy remaining green space in town that is home to our local wildlife and diverse 

vegetation. 

As global temperatures rise, deforestations continue, air quality declines, creatures go extinct, we 

cannot allow this project to be enacted. 

Nobody will care how many units of human houses there are when the soil is dust, when the plants dry 

up, and all of the animals are dead. The home to all life on earth is threatened. Please do not allow 

shingle hill 40b development to be approved.

We are robbing future generations a chance to enjoy the beauty of Mother Earth. There are plenty of 

locations in Massachusetts which have already been razed for future development. There is no need to 

destroy virgin wetlands, vernal pools, and forest in Manchester.




